## Chi Yun School Briefing Session for the Application of "Extension of Years of Study (2021/2022) for Students"

16th October, 2020

Dear Parents / Guardians,

According to Education Bureau, it is a norm that students complete their primary and secondary education under the respective academic structures. However, we have a mechanism to allow individual students in need to extend their years of stay at school due to various valid reasons.

The briefing session for the application of "Extension of Years of Study (2021/2022) for Students" will be held on coming November. Details are as follows:

Date: 6 November 2020 (Friday) Time: 10:00a.m. ~ 11:30a.m.

Venue: Chi Yun School Library (G/F)

Interested parents are cordially invited to attend, especially your children are going to be graduated in this current academic year. Please fill in the reply slip and return to us on or before 4<sup>th</sup> Nov 2020.

Yours faithfully,

Chung Lai Kuen

Principal, Chi Yun School

Chi Yun School Year 20-21 announcement P024E

Notice-in-charge: Ms. Chan Sau Fung

## Reply Slip

## Briefing Session for the Application of "Extension of Years of Study (2021/2022) for Students"

To: Principal, Chi Yun Sc	hool		
I/Weattend the above session.	, parents of	(Student Name) will / will not	
		Parent(s)' / Guardian's Signature:	
		Name of Parent(s) / Guardian:	
•		Telephone Number:	